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�

Mass for the Lordʹs Day  �

Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm�

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am, 5:00 pm (during school term)�

�

Daily Mass�

Monday � Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm �

Saturday � 9:00 am�

Vespers�

Wednesday and Thursday � 6:00 pm (Parish Center Chapel)�

�

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament�

Every Friday after the 8:00am Mass until noon in �

the Parish Center Chapel �

�

�

Sacraments�

 Baptism �

    Please inquire at the parish office�

�

Penance & Reconciliation�

Thursday  1:30 pm� 3:30 pm (during school term)�

Saturday  3:00 pm � 4:30 pm ~ Or by appointment�

Upper Church �

�

Eucharist �

See Mass and Adoration schedule above�

�

Marriage �

Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an �

appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as �

possible (at least six months) �

�

Confirmation �

Celebrated annually, contact the parish office for info�

�

Holy Orders �

If you feel called to consider a vocation to priesthood or �

diaconate, speak to a priest or call the �

Vocations Office at (617) 746�5939�

�

  Anointing of the Sick�

This Sacrament will take place immediately following the 

9:00 am Mass on the first Saturday of each month, or 

please contact a priest at anytime  �
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Rev. Patrick J. Fiorillo, PAROCHIAL VICAR�
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�
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The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  �

process of prepara�on for bap�sm or recep�on into Full �

Communion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please  e�

mail rciastpaulcambridge@gmail.com for informa�on.  �

�
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Non�perishable food is received before every Mass for the 

pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am�11:30am, 

or may be le' in the parish office.  �

�
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Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 

Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 

located on 1

st

 & 2

nd

 floors of the Parish Center.�

�
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Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 

permit only for those a1ending Mass on weekends only. 

Contact the Parish office for an parking applica�on. �

�
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To register, please fill out a registra�on card available in 

the church ves�bule or at the  parish office.�
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Saturday, August 31:  The Vigil Mass of the �

Twenty�Second Sunday in Ordinary Time �

5:00pm Memorial: Wladyslaw & Lydia Hodakowski�

�

Sunday, September 1�

Twenty�Second Sunday in Ordinary Time �

7:30am People of the Parish�

9:30am Memorial: Gertrude DiGiovanni�

11:00am Memorial: Evangeline Tomczik �

5:00pm For all returning and new students �

�

Monday, September 2 Labor Day �

9:00am Mass only�

�

Tuesday, September 3  Saint Gregory the Great�

12:10pm Memorial: Helen Darling �

�

Wednesday, September 4�

12:10pm Memorial: Ken Haliday�

�

Thursday, September 5  Saint Teresa of Calcu(a�

12:10pm Choir School Fund Inten�on�

�

Friday, September 6 �

12:10pm Special Inten�on:  John Kenney�

�

Saturday, September 7�

5:00pm For engaged and married couples �

�

SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING �

OF THE SICK �

Offered a�er the 9:00am Mass on the First Saturday of 

each month.  Those who are facing surgeries or very serious 

health issues may present themselves to the priest a<er 

Mass in the front of the church.  Family and friends are most 

welcome to be present together during the Anoin%ng.�

�

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT�

Every Friday after the 8:00am Mass until noon in �

the Parish Center Chapel �

�

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS THOSE �

PREPARING FOR MARRIAGE ESPECIALLY:�

�

  James Capuzzi and Chris�na Griffin �



TWENTY�SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME �

�

�

�

�

�

�

Please pray for Kathleen Murphy and Ann Bolger �

whose funeral Masses were celebrated last week. �

Please keep Kathleen, Ann and their family�

and friends in your prayers.�

�

Dear Friends,�

�

Please God it has been a good summer for you.  And now 

both the calendar and the rhythm of our lives indicate that it 

is %me to move forward, always forward!  I want to �

welcome back parishioners who have been in and out 

through the summer, and to welcome new parishioners who 

may be joining our community.  We are very happy to have 

you with us.  With that, we are delighted to have with us 

new and returning undergraduates, grad students, post docs 

and young professionals.  You all bring a very special gi< to 

our parish life.  We hope you will be ac%ve par%cipants in 

the many offerings here, and please know that the priests, 

deacon and whole staff are here to serve you.�

�

Our music program has a new beginning.  Along with new 

and returning boys in our choir school, we look forward to 

new Music Director James Kennerley’s tenure, along with 

the con%nued fine work of Assistant Music Director Maks 

Adach.  Music plays such a cri%cal role for us here at St. 

Paul’s, and we are excited for the %mes ahead.  With that, I 

call your a@en%on to the invita%on from Maks to parishion-

ers would like to join our well�respected Parish Choir.  I 

know he would be happy to speak with you!�

�

Our Faith Forma�on programs are a cri%cal part of life at St. 

Paul’s.  This is a reminder that anyone with children entering 

grades one�eight should reach out to Catherine Barilleaux.  

Anyone with High School age children who would like to be 

involved in our Confirma%on program should contact �

Marianne Deramo. And finally, our RCIA Program (Rite of 

Chris%an Ini%a%on) prepares women and men who would 

like to enter into full communion with the Catholic Church.  

If you would like to make an inquiry about RCIA, please con-

tact Director Aslan Musante or speak with one of the priests.�

�

I want to thank those who have par%cipated so generously 

in the Inspiring Hope Capital Campaign.  We will be bringing 

it to a conclusion at the end of September.  You’ll be seeing 

and hearing some updates throughout the next several 

weeks for how you can par%cipate if you have not yet been 

able to do so.�

�

This is a good %me for folks to offer their services as lectors 

and Eucharis�c Ministers here at the parish, and also for 

youth and adult altar servers.  Feel free to speak with �

Deacon Tim or any of the priests for more informa%on.�

�

We ask God’s blessing on this new beginning and pray that 

our worship and music, community life, intellectual pursuits, 

and service to those most in need might give God glory and 

bring each of us into the fullness of Love.�

�

God bless, �

Fr. Kelly�

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION �

Attention St. Paul’s Families: We look forward to another 

great year of K�8 Faith Formation soon!�  Sunday morning 

classes begins on September 15, with registra�on on Sun-

day, September 8, following the 9:30am Mass. E�mail 

Catherine Barilleaux, catherinebaril-

leaux+DRE@gmail.com, for more information and a copy 

of the 2019�2020 calendar. We are also in real need of 

volunteers for our program. Please prayerfully consider 

becoming a classroom assistant, subs�tute, or community 

potluck coordinator. Thank you!���

�

HIGH SCHOOL CONFIRMATION PROGRAM�

Mark your calendars! The Confirma�on program will begin 

soon!  The two year/once a month�High School program, 

begins at the end of September and the College/Adult pro-

gram, begins in early February for eight weeks and will 

take place a'er the 5:00pm Sunday Mass. For info, contact 

Marianne (mdconfirma%on29@gmail.com).  �

�

CHURCH PARKING AREA: �

AUTHORIZED PARKING ONLY�

This is a reminder that authorized parking only is allowed 

in the church lot in order for spaces to be available for 

clergy and staff members.  For those who a1end the week-

day 8:00am Mass, there is no shortage of metered street 

parking. The 12:10pm Mass might prove to be a bit more 

challenging, but there are street spaces to be had. On Sat-

urdays and Sundays there are s�ll spaces in Harvard’s 

Cowperthwaite garage. To obtain a 2019/2020 permit to 

park in Cowperthwaite, contact Nancy in the parish office, 

(617) 491�8400.  As always we are most grateful for your 

coopera�on!�

SAVE THE DATE�

MASS OF THE HOLY SPIRIT�

�

Sunday, September 15, 2019�

11:00 AM Mass�

�

Most Reverend Robert Reed�

Principal Celebrant and Homilist�

�

Reception to follow in DiGiovanni Hall�



�
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�

�

�

�

The 5:00pm University Community Mass �

resumes this Sunday, September 1, 2019.�

�

PARISH OFFICES CLOSED�LABOR DAY �

Parish offices will be closed for Labor Day,  Monday, Sep-

tember 2. Only the 9:00am Mass will be celebrated. Nor-

mal business hours will resume on Tuesday, September 3.  �

�

CARING FOR THE SOUL�

Due to the Labor Day Holiday, the September Caring 

for the Soul meeting will take place on Monday, Sep-

tember 9.  Caring for the Soul meets on the first Monday 

of the month at 5:30pm in Mary’s Room (Room 202).  Car-

ing for the Soul supports those whose lives have been 

affected by mental illness, and is working to make our 

religious communi�es places of compassion, healing and 

acceptance. �All are welcome. �Group leader is Dr. Nancy 

Kehoe, RSCI.�

�

OKTOBERFEST!  SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28�

Plan on joining us following the 5:00pm Mass, for our 

annual Oktoberfest celebra�on.  This is an occasion for all 

ages and all parishioners and their guests.  Food, drink, 

live music and a magical courtyard seLng are the order of 

the night. Suggested dona�on of $5 per person. Cash bar�

�

CENTERING PRAYER �

The Centering Prayer Group meets on Thursdays from 

6:30pm�8:00pm in Mary’s Room (Room 202). Our 

mee�ngs include lec�o divina or readings from Fr. Kea�ng 

or the Chris�an mys�cs, followed by a period of centering 

prayer. We are currently reading "The Path of Centering 

Prayer" by David Frene1e. Readings are provided. All are 

welcome. For info, contact Susan or Janice 

(stpaulcentering@gmail.com). �

�

FOOD PANTRY �

Through a new partnership with Rescuing Le'over Cui-

sine, the food pantry has begun receiving bread and other 

dona�ons from Eataly. We are looking for a few addi�on-

al volunteers who are able to assist with pickups on Satur-

day mornings. Please contact Tara Lauriat at 

TLL7997@yahoo.com if you might be able to help. In addi-

�on, there are some bare spots on the food pantry 

shelves. The demand for coffee and tea con�nues. We 

also need cold cereal, instant oatmeal, crackers, nuts, trail 

mix, dried fruit, plain rice, mayonnaise, and juice, granola 

bars, cereal bars, and similar snacks. �

�

CHECK OUT WHAT’S HAPPENING  

AT ST. PAUL’S�

PARISH SUPPORT AND FINANCES�

�

Our offertory this weekend, August 31/September 1 has 

one collec�on, our regular parish off7rtory.  �

Thank you for you generosity.�

�

�

�

�

�

As always, thank you to past and present benefactors.�

PLEASE SUPPORT US THROUGH �

ELECTRONIC OFFERTORY GIVING�

�

�

Online Giving�

Account may be set up for a one��me dona�on, con�nu-

ous giving, or for an anonymous one��me dona�on�

�

h1ps://app.securegive.com/StPaulParish/dashboard�

or�

SecureGive App on your mobile device�

�

Text Giving�

�� Text “weekly” and dona%on amount �

       (“weekly 10”) to 617�401�9400 �

�� For first %me donor, follow reply link to �

        create account and confirm transac%on�

�� For return donor, reply “Y” to confirm transac%on �

�

Kiosk Giving �

Swipe your credit card in the ves�bule�

SEPTEMBER 1, 2019�

KNOW SOMEONE INTERESTED IN �

CATHOLICISM?�

Please invite them to join our RCIA (Rite of Chris�an Ini�a-

�on for Adults) program, which begins September 

21!�  One does not need to be totally commi1ed in order 

to begin � just a genuine interest in discerning God's will 

and in delving more deeply into the Catholic faith.�  Last 

year we were blessed with 18 new converts, and we al-

ready have a dozen signed up for this year.�  Inquiries 

should be directed to RCIA Coordinator, Ashlan Musante 

(rciastpaulcambridge@gmail.com).�

�

EVKIDS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED�

Are you looking for an ac�ve way to live out “the faith 

that does jus�ce”? EVkids is a non�profit in the Catholic 

social jus�ce tradi�on that has been partnering with the 

Harvard Catholic Center since 1985. Our college student 

volunteers are paired with an inner city youth from Bos-

ton for weekly 1�1 tutoring and mentorship.�  We are ac-

cep�ng tutor applica�ons for the ‘19�’20 academic year 

and are available at www.evkids.org. Contact Elly Hahn 

(617)299�1420 or ellyhahn@evkids.org for more info.�

Prior Offertory: 8/25/2019� $10,711�

FYTD Total: � $41,566�



HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER�STUDENT NEWS�

UNDERGRADUATE �

GRADS, POSTDOCS, YOUNG �

PROFESSIONALS FILM NIGHT�

Friday, August 30 at 7:00 PM Student Lounge �

Bicycle Thieves�

29 Mount Auburn Street  �

Refreshments (including popcorn) served!  �

patrick.aselin@gmail.com�

Future dates: September 27, October 25, November 22 �

�

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & YOUNG �

PROFESSIONALS DINNER�Just bring $5�

Thursday, September 5�

7:00 PM�GATHER; 7:30 PM�DINE �

Student Lounge  � 29 Mount Auburn Street�

�

LUMEN VERITATIS�

Wednesday, September 18 at 7:00 PM�

Bishop Boles Conference Room�29 Mt. Auburn Street�

Future dates: October 9, 30, November 20, December 11�

�

GRAD PRAYER AND SCRIPTURE GROUP: �

VERBUM DEI� �

Every�Sunday at 12:30 PM (a6er 11:00 AM Mass)�

Student Lounge � 29 Mount Auburn Street�

Grad students & young professionals gather 

each�Sunday�to read and reflect on the�Sunday�readings. �

benjamin.p.schlanger@gmail.com�

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS &�

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS�

�

The 5:00pm University Community Mass �

resumes this Sunday, September 1, 2019.�

�

HARVARD BUSINESS SCHOOL MASS�

Sundays at 8:00 PM HBS Chapel Beginning September 1 �

(No Mass on September 15)�

�

HARVARD LAW SCHOOL MASS�

Sundays  at 6:30 PM WCC 1010�

September 8, 22, October 6, 20, November 3�

TOTUS TUESDAY�

Every Tuesday in St. Paul's, 8�9pm, featuring adora�on of 

the Blessed Sacrament, music, brief medita�on, and �

confession.�

Super Tuesday immediately following�

Join us next door in the student lounge for a chance to �

socialize and enjoy the weekly�themed snacks.�

�

CHILLINʹ BY THE CHARLES�

Thursday, September 5, 6�8pm�

Join us for lawn games along the scenic Charles �

River.� Look for us to the right of the foot bridge, in front �

of Levere1 House.�

�

ʺCANAʺ PARTY IN ST. PAULʹS COURTYARD�

Friday, September 6, 7�10pm�

Reconnect and meet new students at the Harvard Catholic 

Center over food, music, and dancing.� Bring a friend!�

�

WELCOME�BACK BBQ ON THE CHARLES RIVER�

Immediately following the 5pm Mass, �

Sunday, September 8.�

�

BLESSING OF DORM ROOMS�

An annual beginning of the school year tradi�on at the 

Harvard Catholic Center � receive the tradi�onal blessing�

 of a home for your dorm room!� Email Fr. Patrick directly 

to schedule a �me when he and another student can stop 

by for this short blessing (takes 2 minutes).�

�

SAVE THE DATES!�

�

CONNECT BOSTON�

Wednesday, October 2, 6�10pm�

The Archdiocese of Boston is hos�ng a special evening of 

networking and speakers for college students across �

Boston.� It will feature �me for undergrads to meet �

Catholic professionals from various fields, as well as a key-

note speaker and �me for prayer at Boston's historic �

Cathedral of the Holy Cross.�

�

HCC UNDERGRADUATE RETREAT�

October 18�20 in Kennebunk, Maine�

Head and Heart Immersion into JPII's Theology of the Body�

MARRIAGE PREPARATION: “PRE CANA”  �

Saturday, February 8 and Sunday, February 9, 2020�

�To register, e�mail Nancy (nnicol@stpaulparish.org)�

 For marriage paperwork, contact Fr. George Salzmann, at 

gsalzmann@fas.harvard.edu or (617) 491�8400 ext. 326�

SAVE THE DATE�

MASS OF THE HOLY SPIRIT�

�

Sunday, September 15, 2019�

11:00 AM Mass�

�

Most Reverend Robert Reed�

Principal Celebrant and Homilist�

�

Reception to follow in DiGiovanni Hall�



Assisted Living Residences
Cambridge & Lexington

Mass celebrated on campus
617.491.1234 • 781.861.3535
www.youvilleassistedliving.org

126 Inman St., Cambridge
Tel: 617.492.8210

Fax: 617.876.7390

Annex: 897 Massachusetts Ave.,
Cambridge

Tel: 617.871.1482
Fax: 617.871.1484

www.cambridgedentalassociates.com
cambridgedentalassociates@gmail.com

Contact Mark Brennan to place an ad today! 
mbrennan@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6343 
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	 CICOLINI
	 REALTOR

	 Helping
	 people to
	 reach
	 their goals!

	 617-763-2980
connie@lamacchiarealty.com

Margo Delaney
	 REALTOR

617-872-0858
MargoDelaney.com

  CAMBRIDGE, MA

617-661-6915
jmburkebuilding.com

Joseph M. Burke, Owner
LICENSED & INSURED

J.M.
BURKE
BUILDING

J.M.
BURKE
BUILDING

LANDSCAPE
& HARDSCAPES

MAINTENANCE
& TREE WORK

Member: Mass. & Nat’l Arborist Assoc.

617.661.8591
www.cambridgelandscape.com

A Family Owned Business
Serving the Community Since 1954

1238 Massachusetts Ave.
Cambridge, MA 02138

617.864.5311 • www.hongkongharvard.com

BARRELL PLUMBING
& HEATING 
617-864-5050

Plumbing-Heating-Air Conditioning
Bathrooms-Boilers-Water Heaters 

Master  Plumber  #  11529

617-354-5888

We Sell Homes! - 3% Commission
2285 Massachusetts Avenue, Cambridge

www.VisitGriffin.com

-and yes, we deliver!

26 Brattle Street
Cambridge, MA • 617-876-6760

Hours:
Mon.-Fri.: 8:30am-6:00pm

Sat.: 8:30am-5:30pm
 Sun.: 10:00am-4:00pm


